Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of meeting  held on Monday  8th June 2015 at 7.00pm at the surgery

	1
	Apologies: 
Jenny and William

Ian acted as Chairman

	2
	The minutes of last meeting and matters arising
· Resignation of Jenny  -  The way ahead..  Ian suggested that while accepting Jenny's resignation as our chairman it was normal practice to elect a Chairperson at the AGM and so it was agreed we would wait till the next AGM before replacing her. She would of course stay on as a member till the AGM when everyone's membership would be automatically reviewed.  The committee wanted to put on record their thanks to her for all her hard work as Chair.  Before the AGM we should consider exactly how the PPG should operate in future.

· Val and Don reported on the NAPP Conference which they had attended on Saturday.  

Some ideas that had been suggested,  such as enabling all patients to have access to their full records and providing Health champions to work with the practice,  did not seem relevant to our practice. But other suggestions for contacting our full patient demographic by using Twitter and better targetted advertising, and extending the scope of the SCR's seemed more useful.

A GP highlighted the major recruitment crisis facing surgeries in the near future.

From talking to other PPG's it became apparent that we were very lucky indeed to have our own income – courtesy of Extend.

Despite all Don's hard work, we had not won the Corkhill award!It went to  a PPG from Wales who had been involved in rebuilding their surgery when it had been burnt down.

· Tess presentation. Gerald reported that Tess had been surprised and delighted by the gift from the PPG.  Her thank you note was circulated at the meeting.

	3
	Chair Report  -  deferred

	4
	Vice chairman's report and items for discussion
· Newsletter  -  in print
· Website ongoing.
· Report 
I attended the bi-monthly meeting of the Solihull Patients Participation Group Network, the minutes of which have not yet been received, as soon as they are available, copies will be sent to the committee and in future will appear on the website.

This meeting is becoming more meaningful, the subject matter included obesity, brain tumour support and a presentation from the Clinical Lead for Mental Health from the Solihull CCG.

	5
	Treasurer's report.  

Report emailed separately

There is enough money available to  make a donation or donations totalling £1000.  Ian suggested we think about possibilities to discuss at the next meeting.  Something with links to  the locality would be preferred.  William had already suggested  Fast Response, the Age UK visiting service ( with which Ann is involved) or the Air ambulance  

	6
	Items from the Surgery
Tess is not being replaced but the Surgery will still be providing a few phlebotomy appointments and has arrangements in place to ensure house bound patients can have bloods taken if required.

Amanda is continuing to liaise with the Carer's association and the practice may be put forward for an award for its work in this respect.

	7
	Open meetings, 
· Update on second special event. Ian has not been able to recruit as many speakers as he had hoped and is still waiting to finalise the programme.  He will make a definite decision on Tuesday 9th whether or not the event can go ahead.

	8
	AOB
Anne is applying for a grant to pay for the rental of the St George and Theresa hall for use by Striders and Strollers.  If she is unsuccessful she is hoping she will be allowed to use the space at the top of the travelators in Sainsburys to meet and their coffee shop afterwards.

	9
	Date of next meeting.  Monday 13th July, hopefully to be attended by Dr Markham.


